
 

April 5, 2016 
 
 
Lara Karpenko 
100 N. East Ave. 
Waukesha, WI 53186 
 
Dear Dr. Karpenko,  
 
The IRB determined that your proposed study titled, “Thinking as a student: Stimulating peer 
education in the humanities,” is not human subjects research and does not require IRB review 
because the data was collected anonymously for purposes other than research. Thank you for 
contacting the IRB to ensure that your study was reviewed appropriately. No further interaction 
about this project is necessary for this project. 
 
Please contact Jennifer Jost, administrative assistant grants and research/IRB, if you have any 
questions regarding this approval process or if you make any significant changes in with regard 
to the human subjects involved in your research.  Please print a copy of this letter for your 
records. If you need an original signed copy of this letter on Carroll University letterhead, please 
contact Jennifer Jost by e-mail at irb@carrollu.edu citing your proposal number in your email. 
 
Best wishes on your research. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. David Bazett-Jones, PhD 
Chair, Institutional Review Board 
 


